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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
REGION II

JACOB K. JAVITS FEDERAL BUILDING

NEW YORK, NEW YORK 1O278

August 22, 1991

Dear Liaison Group Officer:

Enclosed, please find a packet of flyers advertising EPA's upcoming Public Availability and Phone-in
Session for the Hudson River PCB Reassessment Phase 1 Report on Thursday, September 5, 1991.
Since we want to inform and involve as many members of the public as possible in this important
environmental project, we felt that in addition to sending out press releases and media announcements,
some flyers placed in the community would generate even more interest.

I would greatly appreciate it if you could assist in getting toe message out by placing the flyers in
locations heavily used by the public, perhaps in local stores, nevssstands and municipal buildings.
Although our mailing list for the Community Interaction Program is growing daily, there are probably
many individuals that we still have not gotten our message to. Hopefully these flyers will serve to bring
them into the program.

Additionally, within the next few days each Chair and Co-Chair of each Liaision Group will be receiving
a copy of the Phase 1 Report to share with the members of their respective groups. In order to
accommodate the interested public, we are stocking the information repositories with extra copies of
the Report as well. Thank you for your help, and if I can assist you in any way please give me a call at
212/264-7214.1 look forward to hearing from you on September 5th, and at our upcoming public
meetings up and down the river.

Sincerely,

Ann Rychlenski, Community Relations Coordinator
Office of External Programs
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